
After many concerns raised by
parents with children at Trinity
School, the road outside has now
become a single-file priority system
to help with safety. Hazel is delighted
with the feedback from parents
about the difference it has made.
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Crossing
Finished

Trinity School

Hazel would like to thank all residents in the area who submitted feedback to the
County Council regarding week-time parking by students and commuters parking
in their streets. All homes affected should have been contacted and a scheme is
now being worked up to allow the streets to be returned to residents only in the
week days. This is result of several petitions to the County Council and pressure
from Hazel to get this process going.

Parking Update

Issues covered: roads,
pavements, social care,
education, libraries,
buses, hedges, etc

Cllr Hazel
Prior-Sankey

Focus On Vivary

From your County Councillor Hazel Prior-Sankey and

District Councillors, Derek Perry and Danny Wedderkopp
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Mobile: 01823 253463
Email: hazelps@aol.com
Address: 27 Upper Holway Road,
Taunton, TA1 2HF

Mobile: 07974 279325
Email: derekaperry@hotmail.com

Cllr Derek Perry and Cllr
Danny Wedderkopp
Issues covered: council tax, council
houses, dog fouling, flytipping,
graffiti, waste collection, grass
cutting, open spaces, etc.

Mobile: 07913 820086
Email: danny.wedderkopp@sky.com

Hazel is delighted
that the crossing
outside Blackbrook
Pavillion is now fully
operational. There
had been some delay
in getting the lights
working due to Western Power being
unwilling to do works until this year
despite pressure from Hazel. They are now
operational.

The crossing was initially granted after a
successful bid for a Small Improvement
Scheme by Hazel resulting in the County
Council installing the crossing on
Blackbrook Way. With increasing members
of the public wanting to use the swimming
pool, Hazel felt it was essential that a
crossing be installed to allow pedestrians
and cyclists safe passage to the site.

Danny and Derek
would like to express
disappointment at
the (what now seems
inevitable) move of
the Post Office at Mountfields Road, run
by the same Postmaster for 32 years, to
Upper Holway Road.

The public consultation was a sham;
done in a briefly with minimal publicity.
Derek and Danny have formally
complained and have a requested a
longer and more publicised
consultation. Residents deserve better.

Post Office


